
American Iris Society Judges Training Information for 2020 

 

 

Because of the government-imposed restrictions on large gatherings due to the coronavirus, The 

American Iris Society Annual Convention, Median Iris Convention, and the Louisiana Iris Convention 

have been canceled as well as many (if not all) of the spring regional meetings.  This means that 

opportunities to take garden and class room judges training will be very limited, if not impossible.   

 

If your region has trainees that have completed their requirements to move to Apprentice or Garden 

Judge status, they will move automatically.  If you have a Garden Judges that have met their 

requirements to become Master Judges, they will advance automatically.   

 

If your region has Student, Apprentice, Garden, or Master Judges that lack hours for 2020, the decision 

has been made to extend their eligibility for one year. 

 

I am in the process of evaluating online Judges Training classes and will let you know as soon as they 

become available for your clubs and regions. 

 

Everyone is charting new ways of doing things.  None of us have been through such a horrific event 

which has impacted our entire world.  I appreciate your patience and will be happy to answer any 

questions you or your judges may have.   

 

Thank you, 

 

Bonnie J Nichols, AIS Judges Training Chairman 

(214) 676-9892 

bjnhtn@aol.com 


